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KS2 Sports Day Wednesday 28th June 2023 

Dear Families,  

On Wednesday 28th June, we will be having our Sports Day. All KS2 children will be required to come to 

school in their PE kits (PE Kit details below). Please ensure children have plenty of water, sun cream and a 

summer hat.  

In the morning, will be running a round robin of sports activities for the children, in their houses. The 

children will win points for their houses and sportsmanship counters for themselves. 

In the afternoon, we would like to invite parents in from 1.15pm, onto the field to watch the children run 

traditional races in their Year Groups. We will start the races from 1.30pm. Once the children have 

completed their races they will be allowed to go home with parents. 

We look forward to a sunny and hopefully not too hot day. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs E Bourdillon 

PE lead 

Archbishop Courtenay PE Kit 

T Shirt House Colour (Blue=Pride, Green=Hope, Yellow=Courage, Red= Faith) 

Shorts, joggers, jumpers/zip-hoodies Black only  

School hoodie (optional)  Purple 

Plimsolls for indoor PE  Black 

Trainers for outdoor PE Sensible sports trainers  

Please note, that if children do not have the school PE t-shirt, then they should wear a plain house colour t-

shirt.  

 


